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From: Inger Jordan <bay2desert08@gmail.com> LD 't r' B ¥ O
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 8:48 AM S SR
To: Supreme Court Clerk
Cc: bay2desert08@gmail.com
Subject: Eviction Notice Process Change

Please do not change the 3 week eviction notice process to make it longer. It will make it difficult to pay my
bills as a middle class mom and pop family operation if this were to take longer. We would need to increase
securily deposits and right now that is not allowed. Also, homeowners were not able to get HELOCS to help
carry them during this pandemic. We, the middle class, are trying to do the right thing by working and saving to
pursue the American dream but it feels like the doors are being closed on us at every turn. There is a balance to
a budget, please figure it out but not on the backs of hardworking Americans like me and my family. Signed,
We worked for ours, Don't take it. Rodney and Inger Jordan
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